
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE (November 17, 2022) – Pittsburgh Regional Transit is seeking the public’s 
input on planned service changes related to its upcoming Bus Rapid Transit project.  

With construction on the Downtown-Uptown-Oakland BRT project expected to begin next spring, PRT is 
seeking to implement some of the project’s service changes as early as June 2023 to help buses avoid 
getting caught in construction traffic. 

The project’s changes will affect the 61D-Murray, 71A-Negley, 71C-Point Breeze, 71D-Hamilton, and P3-
East Busway-Oakland. For specific information on how the changes will impact service to these routes, 
please visit www.rideprt.org/brt. 

PRT will accept comments online, over the phone, and via U.S. Mail from 9 a.m. on Thursday, December 
15, 2022, and through 5 p.m. on Wednesday, February 1, 2023. 

An informational session will be held from 6 to 7 p.m. on Tuesday, January 10, 2023 to provide an 
overview of the proposed changes, and three public hearing sessions – two in-person and one online - 
will be held on Tuesday, January 18, 2023. 
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